

the society for creative anachronism, inc.

P.O. Box 360789 • Milpitas, California 95036-0789 • Tel (408) 263-9305 • Fax (408) 263-0641

UPDATE ON SCA MEMBERSHIP STATUS March 30, 2020

We would like to take this opportunity to let you know that anyone with an SCA membership with an expiration date of March 2020 onward will not show as lapsed in the Corporate database. Access to online newsletters will still be available when you login to the SCA member site. Your physical card may show the expired March 31st, April 30th, etc. 2020 date, but in the SCA system your membership will be active. This will continue through the current mandated quarantine period. When things get better, there will be an announcement letting everyone know when the lapsed cards will be updated to reflect a non-current (lapsed) membership. Again, this process is for anyone who was a member of the SCA, Inc. with an expiration date of March 31, 2020 going forward.

If you are currently receiving a paper copy of Kingdom Newsletters, or subscribe to *Tournaments Illuminated* and/or *Compleat Anachronist*, please contact us directly at membership@sca.org or rene@sca.org and we will manually extend the subscription dates through the designated quarantine.

Please know that the SCA Board and Corporate Officers are constantly monitoring the situation and will be making affordable adjustments when possible as we move through this together. Announcements will be sent out as decisions are made. You will find them on www.sca.org, on the official SCA Facebook page & if you subscribe to Announcements, you will be notified through that subscription.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us.

Kind Regards,

Level Signorotti

VP/ Corporate Operations